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Dear Reader,

I am happy to present you with the fifteenth 
edition of the IC journal.

It looks like that this journal is now on a 
two-year cycle. There are a number of rea-
sons for this. Articles are not submitted to 
me every month, some articles don't pass 
the review cycle and for some the review 
cycle is a bit longer. Nevertheless don't hes-
itate to submit your papers to me. 

The first article of the new edition highlights 
the importance of understanding all the 
parameters of your flexo press for achieving 
reproducable print results especially when 
using expanded gamut printing. Having a 
well maintained and stable running press 
ensure quality print results.

Don’t hesitate to send me your manuscripts 
via email to mhabekos@torontomu.ca. You 
can write to me in German or English, but 
your articles need to be in English.

Best regards,

Martin Habekost, Dr. rer. nat.
Editor of the IC Journal


